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 Good day fellow quilters! 

 What a whirlwind March has been! We’ve had rain, snow, winds, and tornadoes.  

 Our condolences to Pat Miller and family for the loss of her husband, Brian Miller. Please keep 

her in your thoughts and prayers. 

 In April we will be talking about the new year. 

 Are you interested in being an officer? We will be selecting the Vice-President and Secretary.  

 See you on April Fool’s Day. This month look around your house and bring a little something you 

want to pass along in a closed bag to exchange. 

  

See you “sew.”  Joan Beard, President 
 

 Joke/Riddle:  

A slender body, a tiny eye, no matter what happens, I never cry. What am I? 
    
April Birthdays:    No birthdays in April.  

 

Sad News 

Please keep Joan and her family in your prayers and thoughts. Her brother, Donald Cox, passed away. 
The funeral service will be at 2:00 PM Friday, March 29, 2024, at Ritchie & Peach Funeral Home with 

Bro. George Dye and Bro. Dallas Daniels officiating.  A burial will follow in the Lawrenceburg 

Cemetery.  Visitation will be held from 5 – 8 PM Thursday and after 11 AM until the time of service on 

Friday. Use this link for more information. 

Obituary | Donald Lee Cox of Lawrenceburg, Kentucky | Brian L Ritchie (ritchieandpeach.com) 

  

Match Meeting Minutes: 

The March meeting of the Anderson County Piecemakers Quilt Guild was called to order by President 

Joan Beard. Inspiration and treasurers report followed. 

County Homemaker President Donna Nicoletti reported we will have an FCS agent beginning part time 

in March. She gave an update on procedures and upcoming events. 

March birthdays were Jeanne Rollins and Garnetta Barnett. 

Second Saturday Sew will be making the bag demonstrated at our Feb meeting. Thursday Project Day 

will be pillowcases for quilts for law officers’ cruisers. 

Upcoming Quilters Day Out and cultural arts contest on April 12 was discussed. Peggianna reported on 

the quilt show at the KY Country Music Hall of Fame. 

Vice President and Treasurer will be elected in June and take office in July.  Duties were discussed. We 

will also need someone to take over as Newsletter Editor, an unelected job. 

Program: Wilma Larabee showed how to make a Bargello design and Betty Jo Moss showed how the 

bear claw pattern can look like leaves in her Autumn has Arrived quilt. 

The April program will be by Connie Pigman, Roetta Walls, and Pat Miller. We should bring needles, 

thread, and scissors.  

 

 

https://www.ritchieandpeach.com/obituary/donald-cox
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After Sew and Tell and door prizes meeting was dismissed. 
 

Program leaders for 2023-2024. This list is based on members from this year. Any new members will be 

added to an existing group. 

April – Connie Pigman, Roetta Walls, and Pat Mille 

May – Theresa Mahl, Martha Morris, and Betty Ann Sutherland 

June – Kay McDaniel, Shelly Winsor, and Darlene Terrell 
 

Answer to riddle:    
Needle 

 
  

 

  


